
 

 

 
Notre Dame High School, Sheffield 

Teacher of Music 

0.3 FTE (over 2 days)/Temporary until 31/08/2025 

 
 
About the Department  
 
The Music department is a well-established and thriving department including 7 part-time visiting 
members of staff. The department is led by a head of music who works closely within the wider 
performing Arts Team. 
 
Part of the Performing Arts Department, Music is housed in a dedicated suite of rooms adjacent to 
Oakbrook House. The accommodation includes two class teaching/rehearsal rooms and four individual 
teaching/private study rooms. 
 
All students take Music for one hour per week in Year 7 and Year 8.  At the end of Y8 students may opt to 
continue Music to GCSE level in Y9/Y10/Y11 and, beyond that, to take the subject to A level. 
 
The school is known for the high standard of its extra-curricular ensembles.  These include a choir, and 
an orchestra, and the successful candidate will be expected, where possible to join in. A competent 
keyboardist would be an advantage. 
 
 
About the school 
 
Notre Dame is a Catholic school with a strong ethos at its heart. All staff are expected to uphold and 
contribute to the ethos of the school, which is what makes it a special place to work. 

 
Notre Dame High School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
 
This post has a high level of responsibility for safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
young people. 
 
 
Closing Date: 9am on Friday 31st January 2025. 
Interviews to be held week commencing 3rd February 2025. 

 
Notre Dame High School expects all candidates to familiarise themselves with our Safeguarding 
Policy which can be found on the school website http://www.notredame-high.co.uk/  

 
Notre Dame High School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 

children & young people and expects all staff to share this commitment.  The successful 
applicant will be required to complete an Enhanced DBS Disclosure. In addition, this post 
is exempt from the Rehabilitation of Offenders Act and a self-disclosure is required 

for applicants shortlisted for interview. 


